
Dear Angel Parents and Friends, 
 
Here we go toward summer again, and we at Angel Cat Pet Adoptions would like to thank you all for your 
support this past year!  It’s been a busy and challenging year for all of us here in our little rescue group, as 
we know it has been for you all too. 
 
Some of you may remember the story in the OC Register this past November about three of the kittens 
who came to us this past summer.  Megan and Eli came to us two days old in August.   Megan  was born 
with a virus in her right eye and when her eyes opened, it was clear that the eye couldn’t stay.  The over-
whelming support that came in from all of you enabled her to have the bad eye removed in February.  She 
needed to be closer to her full size to do well in the surgery and now she is the happiest, most playful kit-
ten with her brother.  A wonderful person has even donated the adoption fee for both Megan and Eli to 
go together to the right family.  They are so sweet and friendly, we know they would be a great addition 
to an Angel family.  The other kitten featured in the story, Kohl, who was thrown from a moving car is 
healthy and doing well in his foster home.  He is so very fearful of humans still, and even if we don’t ever 
find someone who is willing to work through his emotional issues with him, he will always have a home 
with his loving foster mom.  We hope that someday he will realize that we love him and no one will ever 
hurt him again so he can relax and be happy. 
 
Then, in February, we were able to assist some 8 cats with medical testing and services that came from a 
hoarding situation in North Orange County.  We ultimately kept two of the kittens in our rescue, had them 
spayed and neutered and they are available for adoption now.  Their names are Buddy and Meadow, they 
are about 7 months old and you can see them on our website at www.angelcatpetadoptions.org. They are 
so adorable!  Meadow is a beautiful orange tabby girl with white markings and green eyes who loves to be 
held and Buddy is a handsome spotted grey tabby lap cat of a boy with white markings who loves to play 
and purr. 
 
Angel Cat Pet Adoptions would not be able to help so many in our community without the generous sup-
port of all of you pet parents and friends.  It is our mission and goal to help provide spay/neuter surgeries 
and basic medical care for all those who are in need, especially for our seniors and for those who have lost 
employment.  It is heartbreaking that so many pets end up in shelters because their owners can’t afford 
the food and medical care for them , or worse yet, left alone in their abandoned homes to fend for them-
selves.  So, again, thank you.  All donations, no matter the amount, are tax deductible and truly saves the 
lives of these precious creatures. 
 
Please note our new mailing address above!  Our old mailing address was at a mail station type place, and 
a box at the actual post office is so much more economical! 
 
We hope you all have a blessed Mother’s/Father’s day with your furry four legged children and 
THANK YOU ALL FOR BEING PART OF THE SOLUTION! 
 
 
Sincerely, Angel Cat Pet Adoptions 
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